Office 430, Building B, Al Saaha Offices, Souk Al Bahar,

H.E. Ban Ki-moon Old Town Island, Burj Khalifa District, Dubai, UAE PO Box: 487177

Secretary- General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

| am pleased to confirm that Middle East Model United Nations (MUN) supports the ten
principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-
corruption. With this commitment, we express our intent to support the Global Compact
advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our
stakeholders and the general public. We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN
Global Compact in the following ways:

* We support and educate our students about Sustainable development and the
environment conservation and are willing to participate and encourage various
stakeholders to implement the ten principals in their work culture.

* We further will encourage companies in the United Arab Emirates local network to
implement corporate sustainability as we want to challenge the status quo of the
traditional way of doing business and create awareness both amongst the current
business circles operating as well as the future business set up by the youth of today to
be conscious of the consequences of their action. Everyone can contribute to a safer,
better greener environment in which rights are respected.

*  MUN will support UN Global Compact business participants as they implement and
report on their sustainability effort.

* Engage with Global Compact Local Networks and join issue platforms and workstreams.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission
of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to support
the implementation of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support
public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within two
years of joining the Global Compact and every two years thereafter according to the Global
Compact COE policy. .

o
Sincerely yoyrs, /
Ishrat Siddiqui

Managing Director, Middle East Model United Nations



